
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
 
 
You may have read that the National Education Union (NEU) members nationally have voted in favour of 
strike action demanding higher pay for teachers and increased funding for colleges.  The planned first 
date of strike action is Wednesday 30th November and the strike will affect some Further Education and 
Sixth Form Colleges. Please note that this does not affect our college, we will be open as usual and any 
absence will be unauthorised.   
 
 
 
Many Thanks 
 
 

 
Mark Rothery  
 


